
April 1, 2020 

Good morning!  I hope everyone is doing fine.  This is a crazy time we are in now 
and I know you are doing your best.  Your kiddos will be fine!  Encourage and 
guide them!  This is all new for everyone! You have been given a lot of resources 
to help you.  For math, my expectations are to work on these things 3-4 times a 
week.  

 They can do the following without having access to the internet. 

1.  Practice multiplication facts. 
2.  Work on subtraction and addition problems with 3 digits and regrouping. 

You can make these up. Ex. 306-218. They can work on perimeter and area, 
or fractions.  This is all review for them.  Nothing new. 

3. Working in math books-I can guide them as to what pages. 

If you have internet access: 

1.  Multiplication facts!  A must!  
2. IXL-I will star skills to work on.  This is also very individualized so message 

me and I will give you specific assignments for your student. 
3. There will be a link , starting next week, on the Washington School website 

–www.loganelm.org      go to Washington School, then go to my staff page. 
The link will be for an online lesson for the week.   

4. Tic tac toe board with a math activity 

They DO NOT have to do all of this every day!  Just options.  Work like a total of 2 
hours a week.  This is long but I wanted to try and make this clearer for you.  
Email me or call me with questions.  Know I would much rather be with your 
kiddo every day! 

 

marybeth.reichelderfer@loganelm.org 

Mrs. Reichelderfer 


